

2020-07-23 Docs Project Meeting

23 Jul 2020

Attendees

- [VM \(Vicky\) Brasseur \(she/her\)](#)
- [Daniel Pono Takamori](#)
- [Marek Chwal](#)
- [Casey Cain](#)
- [Jared Linley](#)
- [Nick Davey](#)

Agenda

- Action items from [2020-07-16 Docs Project Meeting](#) None! Can skip this
- GitHub update from [Daniel Pono Takamori](#)
 - <https://github.com/tungstenfabric/tf-jenkins/pull/2>
 - <https://docs.github.com/en/github/writing-on-github/autolinked-references-and-urls#issues-and-pull-requests>
- Bon voyage [VM \(Vicky\) Brasseur \(she/her\)](#)
- Next steps for TF Docs

Minutes

- Update from Pono - <https://github.com/tungstenfabric/docs/issues/6>
 - <https://github.com/tungstenfabric/tf-jenkins/pull/2>
 - PR for the Docs Jenkins job
 - Waiting for review
 - <https://docs.github.com/en/github/writing-on-github/autolinked-references-and-urls#issues-and-pull-requests>
 - Enforcement of issue ID requirement
 - No good bot for this already; would have to write our own
 - For now will enforce socially until there's a bot
 - Pono advises for update CONTRIBUTING.md to define an issue ID is required
 - Pono will email docs@ about this
- What's next for Docs?
 - Casey: Look for volunteers to lead docs
 - VMB: Please follow governance and have a vote, not simply have a volunteer leader
 - Nick: New here & want to help out; would like to actively contribute & support
 - VMB: Recommend revisiting the Docs MVP
 - Jared: Hoping to contribute, but not sure the scope of that yet
 - VMB: Jared & Nick could help immensely by going through existing docs & pointing out a bunch of flaws

Action items

- Daniel Pono Takamori send email docs@ about best route for enforcement on linked issues in PRs